\ﬂ Peter Port
Guernsey. GYl IRW

Tel: {01481) 721602

26" February 2019 Fax (01481) 724209

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s)

As part of the Remove Religious Studies and History syllabus we take the girls to see
contrasting places of worship. This year, we will be visiting St. Joseph's Roman Catholic
Church and the Eldad Elim Pentecostal Church on Tuesday, 26th March. We will set off
from school at 13:30. The visit will finish at St Joseph's Church and we will then walk the
girls back to College for the usual finish time of 15:30. If you would prefer that your daughter
be dismissed from St Joseph's Church, please let Miss Le Maitre know via email, no later
than Monday 18 March. clemaitre@ladiescollege.ac.gg

The girls will be accompanied by Mrs Henderson, Miss Le Maitre, Miss Johnson and Mr
McGovern. We will be walking to the venues so girls should have appropriate outer clothing
in case it is raining. If you have any questions do not hesitate to contact Miss Le Maitre or
Mrs Henderson.

Yours sincerely,
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Miss C Le Maitre Mrs B Henderson

Head of Religious Studies Head of History
Principal Registrar Vice Principal, Bursar & Clerk to the Governors
Mrs A Clancy BA (Combined Hons) Miss R McClean Miss E Bridge MA Oxon, ACA
Email: principal@ladiescollege ac gg Email: registrar@ladiescollege ac gg Email: bursar@ladiescollegeac gg
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